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February 18, 2011

To: Undergraduate Committee of the University Faculty Senate

From: George H. Watson&"‘f‘ A/"’("‘\
Dean, College of Arts & Sciences

Re: Proposed Curriculum Changes in Women’s Studies

I support the curriculum proposals sent forward by the Department of Women’s Studies including a
concentration and minor in Domestic Violence Prevention and Services. Development and early
delivery of this new curriculum is being funded by a grant from the Verizon Foundation. Following
the end of the grant, ongoing instructional costs will be covered by the annual departmental budget.

cc: Joe Pika
Carla Guerron Montero
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